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Manager's Introduction

As we welcome June, we’re excited to share with you some exciting news and
events from our home. Summer is almost here, and we can’t wait for plenty of sunny
days and fun outings. We really appreciate all your support, and we hope to see you
all over the summer season ahead! 

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates,
please let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
 

Best wishes,

Victor Dewson
Care Home Manager

International Nurses Day

Recently, we had the pleasure of celebrating International Nurses Day, a time to
reflect on the invaluable contributions made by our dedicated nursing staff. We are
profoundly grateful for the remarkable team of Nurses who tirelessly work both day
and night shifts to ensure that our residents receive the highest standard of care. To
show our appreciation, Ross, our talented chef, prepared a delightful lunch for the
team, while Stephanie, our Deputy Manager, curated beautiful goodie bags filled
with sweet treats. 

We would like to give a special shout-out to our outstanding Nursing Team: 

- Victor - Home Manager/Nurse 
- Stephanie - Deputy Manager/Nurse 
- Karen - Unit Manager/Nurse, Heather Unit 
- Katy - Unit Manager/Nurse, Bluebell Unit 
- Tammy - Unit Manager/Nurse, Thistle Unit 
- Isabel - Staff Nurse, Primrose Unit 
- Mani - Staff Nurse, between Thistle and Primrose 
- Josie - Staff Nurse, Bluebell Unit 
- Nerissa - Night Nurse Manager, Primrose Unit 
- Milka - Night Shift Staff Nurse, Heather Unit 
- Shloka - Night Shift Staff Nurse, between Primrose and Bluebell 
 

Seaside Trip

In the spirit of embracing the lovely weather, we organised an enjoyable day trip to
Largs. Of course, no trip would be complete without a well-deserved stop at Nardini’s
for their delicious ice cream! The outing was a wonderful opportunity for residents to
soak in the sun and enjoy the scenery.

VE Day Celebrations

We proudly joined our local community in marking the anniversary of VE Day with a
solemn two-minute silence at Campsie High Church. The silence was signalled by
an air raid siren, evoking poignant memories for many of our residents who recalled
hearing similar sirens during their youth in the war. 

We also hosted a garden party and BBQ to celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE
Day. A huge thank you to all who attended; our residents thoroughly enjoyed the
festivities.

Our gratitude also extends to Alan Parker Music for yet another superb performance.

Easter Brunch

Our Easter Brunch was a resounding success, thanks to the fantastic spread crafted
once again by Ross and Suzanne. The feedback we received from residents and
their loved ones was overwhelmingly positive, highlighting the joy these events
bring. We eagerly anticipate inviting you all to our next little gathering, as occasions
like these play a crucial role in facilitating quality time together with friends and
family.

Mother’s Day

On Mother’s Day, we came together to celebrate with a delightful afternoon cream
tea. The heartfelt feedback from residents and their families was truly touching.
Comments like, “The attention to detail was magnificent, thank you,” and “I felt like I
was out at a proper afternoon tea with my mum like old times, it was wonderful, and
the standard of the food was exceptional,” remind us of the special moments we
create. One family member also expressed, “Thank you for allowing me to spend the
best times with my mum.” These sentiments make our efforts worthwhile and
reinforce the importance of such gatherings.

Special Birthday Celebration

What an extraordinary milestone we celebrated as the lovely Mrs M marked her
102nd birthday! This momentous occasion was honoured with a splendid afternoon
tea party, beautifully catered by our very own chef Ross, alongside the delightful
birthday cake crafted by Suzanne, our other chef. Our focus remains on supporting
residents to forge meaningful connections with their loved ones and creating
memories. Many happy returns, Mrs M, from all your extended family and friends
here at Springvale – we adore you! 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Springvale Care Home Facebook Page as we have
lots of photos and information being shared often.

Leave A Review 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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